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Facilities Naming Committee 
12/14/2022 01:00 PM 

Board Room 
712 N. Eugene St. 

Greensboro, NC 27401 
 

MEETING MINUTES 

 
Attendees 
Voting Members 
Ms. Deborah Napper, Committee Chair 
Ms. T. Dianne Bellamy Small 
Ms. Bettye Jenkins 
 
Voting Members Absent 
Ms. Deena Hayes 
 
Staff Present 
Mr. Marshall Matson, Chief of Schools, Staff Liaison 
Ms. Lisa Nolen, Director of Board Relations 
 
Others Present 
Mr. Bryan Johnson, Principal, The Kearns Academy at High Point Central 

 
Call to Order 
Chairperson Deborah Napper called the meeting to order at 1:04 p.m. 
 
Approval of September 19, 2022 Meeting Minutes 
Motion was made by Bettye Jenkins, seconded by T. Dianne Bellamy Small, to approve the 
minutes from the September 19, 2022 meeting. The motion passed upon unanimous voice 
vote. 
 
Nomination to Name High Point Central High School's Baseball Field 
Chairperson Napper reported that the Committee had received a nomination to name the 
High Point Central High School (HPCHS) baseball field the "Andrew T. Harper Memorial 
Field" in honor of former HPCHS head baseball coach Andrew Harper who passed away in 
2021. 
 
Motion was made by Bettye Jenkins, seconded by T. Dianne Bellamy Small, to forward the 
nomination to name the High Point Central Baseball field the "Andrew T. Harper Memorial 
Field" to the full Board of Education for its consideration. The motion passed upon 
unanimous voice vote. 
 
Nomination to Modify the Name of The Kearns Academy at High Point Central 
Chairperson Napper reported that the Committee had received a nomination to modify the 
name of The Kearns Academy at High Point Central to "The Kearns Academy" as it is no 
longer located on the campus of High Point Central High School. 
 
Motion was made by Bettye Jenkins, seconded by T. Dianne Bellamy Small, o forward the 
nomination to modify the name of The Kearns Academy at High Point Central to "The 
Kearns Academy" to the full Board of Education for its consideration. The motion passed 
upon unanimous voice vote. 
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Adjournment 
There being no further business, at 1:13 p.m., the meeting was adjourned by unanimous 
consent. 


